
From: Gabrielle Watson  
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 1:25 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement, as modified with 
CPCNH’s recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I am writing in support of the Docket 22-060 proposed settlement agreement, as modified 
with CPCNH's recommendations. Net metering is critical to the growth of solar generation 
in our state, which helps business and homeowner generators reduce their electricity 
costs. Generators should be compensated fairly for the electricity they export to the grid 
and the benefits this provides to utilities and to the system as a whole.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 
Gabrielle Watson, Chair, Tamworth Energy Committee  

 
 

 

 


